Republic of the Philippines

RESIDENT ELECTION REGISTRATION BOARD
Madrid, Spain

NOTICE OF HEARING

To All Interested Parties:

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of the
Philippine Embassy in Madrid will convene on 19 October 2020 at 15:00 at the
Philippine Embassy, Calle Eresma, 2, 28002 Madrid, to hear applications for
registration/certification of overseas voters. The lists of applicants are hereto attached
(Applications filed from 01 July 2020 until 30 September 2020).

Any interested party who would like to interpose any objection to the list may

file their opposition in writing addressed to the RERB of the Philippine Embassy in
Madrid. The last day to file opposition is on 12 October 2020.

Madrid, 01 October 2020
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ADRIAN ELMER'S, CRUZ
RERF CHAIRMAN



